
Young people can continue their learning at 
 home during a school closure by accessing

their lessons through Google Classroom.



Help and support is available on our website: 

Check for School
Closure Updates

www.pkc.gov.uk/schoolclosures

Kinross High School
Severe Weather Arrangements

Radio Tay - FM 102.8/AM 1161

Continue learning at home

www.kinrosshighschool.org.uk/
pupils/remote-learning


